COUNCIL ANNOUNCEMENT

Merry Christmas to one and al. Enjoy your time with your Faith, your Family and your
Festivities.

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH: Congratulations to our brother Earl LeBLanc, Knight of the
Month for November, 2015. Earl has been a Knight for more than 50 years, and partidpatesin
every phase of KC 5530. Whether we are cooking chi ckens, playing bi ngo or praying the rosary,
Earl isthere. For al of his participation in 2015, Earl was selected Knight of the Month for
November, 2015. Congratulations SK Earl LeBlanc. Our Family of the Month for November is
Brother Tim Seiler and his family. Tim and his son, Timmy, participate in our activities without
fail and schedule permitting. Thank you Tim and Timmy. To Brothers LeBlanc and Seiler thank
you for all you do to make our council a better plece. Thank you for your service to our Council.

THERE ISNO OFFICER'S MEETING ON THURSDAY, DECEMBER 31, 2015.

We have several things on tap for January, be sure to look for the Knights Corner in the Tower
each week to keep up with our upcoming events.

January 10th, KC Fellowship Sunday [8:30 am]

January 10th, Y outh House Cooking (Jr High) [4:00 pm]

January 16, Basketball Free Throw at STM Gym [9:00 am]

January 16, Grand Knights Day at MBS [11:00 am]

January 23, STM Mardi Gras Party [5:30 - til]

SHIRT ORDERS:

Individual short orders can be made through Terry Rozas - cell: 225-933-0781
The next regular council Business Meeting will be Thursday, January 7, 2016.
Dinner at 6:30

Rosary at 7:00

Meeting at 7:30

(please make prayer requests on the Prayer Request webpage)



